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Bart Hill – School of Geography Rep   

What has been worked on in the past month?  

- A key focus on improving the examinations period and first semester modules. 

- Another key area worked on was the communication between students and dissertation 

supervisors. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

- Reps supported students through exam periods and fed this back to the head of school in a 

meeting. 

- Further details on dissertations have been provided. 

- A successful trip to Chile has been run this month as well where 16 students attended from 

the school of geography. 

Plans for next month  

- Continue to support students and improve communication networks. 
- Begin planning for an end of year summer ball. 

 


